
 
Great to meet you yesterday - and wonderful to hear about all the exciting 
developments across the schools. As requested, I've attached the slides for my 
presentation on START. The Case Study video that I showed - and a couple of others 
about the programme - are available to view here:  START | The High School of Glasgow - 
I've also included this link on the final page of the presentation. 
 
Thanks again for your interest in START - look forward to catching up soon, 
 
Phil 
 

  Philip Ford  
Director of Innovation & Head of S6 

Email:  pdcf@hsog.co.uk  

Company:  The High School of Glasgow  

Address:  637 Crow Road, Glasgow, G13 1PL  

Tel:  0141 954 9628  

Web:  highschoolofglasgow.co.uk  
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